
Club News 17/2/2020 
Easter Tennis Camps, New Squash/Racketball Coaching Sessions, Social Tennis Tournament, KLT – 
Online and Moroccan Evening - This Friday - 21st February 

 
Easter Tennis Camps 

 

We have two weeks of fantastic tennis camps planned for the Easter break. Places are 

limited and strictly on a first come, first served basis with 10% discount available for all 

members. We are really looking forward to seeing as many of you as possible joining us 

on these sessions where time will be given to improving your tennis skills with our 

brilliant coaching team as well as taking part in fun competitions. Sessions are for all 

ages and abilities with groups split into appropriate levels on the day. 

Click here to book your places. 



New Squash/Racketball Coaching Sessions 

Don’t forget about our new coaching sessions starting after the half term break with the 

Squash Team. Download the programme here. We already have some takers signed up 

so don’t forget to register your interest for the first sessions. 

Social Tennis Tournament 

Candice is kindly organising a social tennis tournament on Tuesday 28th April with all 

proceeds going towards our Club Summer Planting Fund. A big thanks to Candice for 

organising it - we hope to see lots of you signing up on the noticeboard. 

 

· All abilities welcome - mixed doubles  

· 9.30 for a prompt start at 10 am until 12.30 approx  

· £10 entry cost with food provided - all profits to our summer planting fund  

Please contact Candice - candicecarty@gmail.com or 07846 499235 

KLT – Online 

Please have a look at the new online KLT to keep up to date with all things Kent Tennis! 

Some Kent players are really excelling in events around the world and we are delighted 

to see our club is also featured in this first edition with an article on our Padel project. 

Have a read and subscribe and join Kent tennis if you can. 



Moroccan Evening - This Friday - 21st February 

Don't forget to put your name down in the clubhouse for the Club's next social event 

this Friday 21st February... 

Our Moroccan Evening! 

For those who haven't been before, why not get a few friends together and come down 

for  one of our highly enjoyable 'Foods of the World' evenings! 

 


